Pento ny, Kathy (based on “Echoes from the forest”, editor Roger Underwood (1990))

She and Kathy Bright graduated in 1973 with BSc Forestry from ANU. They were the first female professional
foresters employed by the Forest Department. Kathy worked in Manjimup Research Station in research and also in
forest recreation, in the mid 1970s. Resigned in late 1970s to do post graduate studies in North America.



